
 
 
 

 
REQUEST 16584 RESPONSE 

 
 
Please provide all advice, guidance, instructions 
produced by your authority since October 2023 for 
schools in your authority on dealing with issues related to 
the ongoing conflict in Israel/Palestine. 
 

 
 
The Education team in the LA has not produced 
any advice, guidance or instruction of this sort. 
We would refer schools to DfE advice and 
guidance where appropriate. 

 


